From: Robert Shaw

Sent: 10 November 2022 07:14

To: Baker, Jane

Subject: RE: S/079/1078/22 Land adj Sotby Woods, Hatton

Morning Jane. I can confirm that an extension until 20th January is accepted by the applicant.

Hopefully you have received the clarifications and letters of support sent over the past couple of days.

Best wishes

Rob

From: Baker, Jane <jane.baker@e-lindsey.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 November 2022 16:14

To: Robert Shaw <robert.shaw@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk>

Subject: S/079/1078/22 Land adj Sotby Woods, Hatton

Dear Robert,

The current agreed extension of time for this application ends tomorrow. We are now aiming to get the

application to the January committee which is on 12th Jan. Can we agree an extension of time until a

week after this meeting (which will allow for paperwork to be done etc.)? This would take us to 20th Jan.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Jane

Mrs Jane Baker | Senior Planner Officer | East Lindsey District Council and Boston Borough Council | Tel:

01507 613165

Please note my usual working days are Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays

www.e-lindsey.gov.uk | www.mybostonuk.com

South & East Lincolnshire Councils Partnership

The Council issues a regular newsletter by email to residents. It s free and keeps you informed on the $\,$

Council work and that of its partners. If you d like to subscribe to receive this please sign up at www.e-

lindsey.gov.uk/messenger

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This communication may contain confidential material. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for

delivering the email to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender. The views expressed in this message are my own, and any negotiations by email are subject to formal contract. Any correspondence with the sender will be subject to automatic monitoring for inappropriate content. Your information will be processed in accordance with the law, in particular current Data Protection Legislation. If you have contacted the council for a service then your personal data will be processed in order to provide that service or answer your enquiry. For full details of our Privacy Policy and your rights please go to our website at https://www.elindsey.gov.uk/. The information that you provide will only be used for Council purposes unless there is a legal authority to do otherwise. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to a request under the Data Protection Act, the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.
